Event Date: November 8, 2006

Contact Information

Name:  _________________________

Phone number:  _________________________

Email: _______________________________

Astronomy Club Name: _________________________


The planet Mercury will transit the Sun on Wednesday, November 8, 2006.  The planet Mercury will be seen in silhouette against the brilliant Sun for the first time since 2003.  Our next chance to watch this event will be in 2016.

Mercury races around the Sun in 88 Earth-days. Its tiny orbit keeps it so close to the Sun that it's tough to observe. Every few years, however, its orbit aligns with ours and we can watch Mercury silently glide across the face of the Sun. 

If you want to see Mercury in transit, you will need to use a telescope with a special solar filter. It is not safe to look directly at the Sun; you will permanently damage your eyesight. 

Mercury is quite small—just 3032 miles in diameter. The Sun is 870,000 miles in diameter. It would take 287 Mercury-sized planets lined up in a row to span the disk of the Sun. Mercury’s tiny disk is not visible to the unaided eye during a transit.

More than 200 amateur astronomy clubs are members of the Night Sky Network, and many of these clubs will host Mercury Transit outreach events.  

Locally, the __(fill in club name)__ is holding a daylight astronomy event to observe Mercury’s progress across the face of the Sun. Solar telescopes with special filters will be available to make viewing safe. “We’re looking forward to viewing the transit, and sharing this experience with the public,” said  ___(fill in a name) _____, amateur astronomer. 

The __(fill in club name)__ is holding their Mercury Transit event at ___(add location information)____ between the hours of _____ and ______. Come by, and check out the little planet that lies closest to the Sun!  

A glance at the world map below shows where the transit can be observed worldwide. 

Safety tip: Do not look directly at the Sun as you can permanently damage your eyesight. Mercury is not visible to the naked eye during the transit. 

Illustrations: 

http://sunearth.gsfc.nasa.gov/eclipse/OH/image1/TM2006Nov08-Fig1.GIF
Fred Espenak has given permission to use any part of this graphic.
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